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Letter to Clients

Dear Clients:

In view of the continuous development of the recent
armed conflict between Russia and Ukraine, in order to
ensure the train’ s transit time in the overseas section,
we took the initiative to connect with China Railway
International Multimodal Transport Co., Ltd. (hereinafter
referred to as: CRCT) and the overseas agent
Belintertrans—Germany GmbH (hereinafter referred to as
BITG), actively understands the impact of this incident on
the China—Europe Railway Express, and now describes the
specific situation as follows:

When learned that the recent Russian-Ukrainian
conflict was escalating On February 24, we immediately
contacted CRCT and the overseas agent BITG to have a
detailed understanding of the impact of the current
situation on the Chengdu train. CRCT and BITG gave feedback
on the same day, the content is as follows:

On the one hand, in view of the current situation of




the conflict between Russia and Ukraine, it is recommended
that customers should avoid the routes passing through
Ukraine as much as possible to avoid unnecessary losses.
On the other hand, the following being operating routes
currently of Chengdu trains have not been affected:

1. Via Kazakhstan — Russia — Belarus — Europe

2. Via Kazakhstan - Russia - Belarus - Lithuania -
Kaliningrad — Europe

3. Via Kazakhstan — Russia

4. Via Mongolia - Russia

5. Via Manzhouli Port — Russia

6. Via Russia — Belarus

At the same time, CRCT and BITG confirmed that for the
current situation, they will send us the notification if
there is any news.

We will continue to maintain communication with
relevant departments and keep an eye on the development of
the situation. If any further news, we will promptly keep

you posted.
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